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From: Jessica Rose @wbd-uk.com>
Sent: 21 February 2024 17:18
To: Hynet CO2 Pipeline
Cc: Rachel Sykes
Subject: RE: Ref: EN070007 - application for HyNet Carbon Dioxide Pipeline DCO - NGET 

response

Categories: Post-examination Submissions

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Further to the update provided on behalf of National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (NGET) on 14 February 
2024,  the status of the relevant Protective Provisions contained at Schedule 10, Part 3 of the Applicant's draft DCO 
remains the same, namely they are not agreed and our client's objection therefore remains in place. 
  
The parties are still trying to resolve an outstanding issue in relation to which they haven’t yet reached agreement in 
principle. Formal legal assurances in relation to the Protective Provisions are still awaited and therefore many of the 
issues referred to in our written representation remain. However, the parties are working expeditiously to resolve this 
situation and therefore NGET respectfully suggests that it provides a further update to the Secretary of State by 23:59 
on 1 March 2024.  
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP 
  
  
 
Jessica Rose  
Associate 
Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP  

 
 

  

 

   

      

                          

 

From: Jessica Rose  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:31 PM 
To: hynetco2pipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
Cc: Rachel Sykes < @wbd-uk.com> 
Subject: Ref: EN070007 - application for HyNet Carbon Dioxide Pipeline DCO - NGET response 
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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
In response to the letter dated 31 January 2024 from the Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning Delivery with 
reference "EN070007", we confirm on behalf of National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (NGET) that the relevant 
Protective Provisions contained at Schedule 10, Part 3 of the Applicant's draft DCO are not agreed and our client's 
objection therefore remains in place. 
  
We can confirm that good progress has been made on negotiations to resolve our client's objection. However, there is 
one outstanding issue in relation to which we haven’t yet reached agreement in principle, although the parties are 
working expeditiously to resolve it. We are still awaiting formal legal assurances in relation to all of these issues and 
therefore many of the issues referred to in our written representation remain. 
  
NGET respectfully suggests that it provides a further update to the Secretary of State by 23:59 on 21 February 2024. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP 
 
 
Please consider the environment! Do you need to print this email?  

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged and protected by law. hynetco2pipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk only 
is authorised to access this e-mail and any attachments. If you are not hynetco2pipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk, please notify je  as soon as 
possible and delete any copies. Unauthorised use, dissemination, distribution, publication or copying of this communication or attachments is prohibited and may be 
unlawful. Information about how we use personal data is in our  on our website.  
 
Any files attached to this e-mail will have been checked by us with virus detection software before transmission. Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP accepts no liability for 
any loss or damage which may be caused by software viruses and you should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. 
 
Content of this email which does not relate to the official business of Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP, is neither given nor endorsed by it. 
 
This email is sent by Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP which is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales under number OC317661. Our registered 
office is 4 More London Riverside, London, SE1 2AU, where a list of members' names is open to inspection. We use the term partner to refer to a member of the LLP, or an 
employee or consultant who is of equivalent standing. Our VAT registration number is GB123393627. 
 
Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP is a member of Womble Bond Dickinson (International) Limited, which consists of independent and autonomous law firms providing 
services in the US, the UK, and elsewhere around the world. Each Womble Bond Dickinson entity is a separate legal entity and is not responsible for the acts or omissions 
of, nor can bind or obligate, another Womble Bond Dickinson entity. Womble Bond Dickinson (International) Limited does not practice law. Please see 
www.womblebonddickinson.com/legal notices for further details. 
 
Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority (SRA number 449247).  




